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Comments: To the USFS- 

 I am writing to advocate strongly for maintaning or increasing all proposed Wilderness areas under the Lolo

Forest Plan. They will never make more wilderness and human recreation is not more important that maintaining

pristine ecosystems. Please do not degrade these vulnerable areas so people can snow mobile or mountain bike

more. There are lots of great areas for those activities already. 

I myself am an avid mountain biker and oppose the Heart Lake plan. I have skied and hiked there for years and I

don't need to bring my bike there to enjoy it.  I would also like to see the Ward Eagle and Meadow Creek-Upper

North Fork roadless areas managed as recommended Wilderness.

As for the rest of the plan, I support the BCA and would love to see the other designated wilderness areas

preserved and protected. 

Thank you for considering these opinions. 

Kiki Renander


